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CP/003/CP - Changes to the Internet Access to Data (IAD) web address 24th May 2005 

Dear Colleague, 

Please be advised that the web address used to access the Internet Access to Data 
(IAD) system will change. From Monday 30 May the service should be accessed using 
the following web address (URL):  

https://iad.xoserve.info 

Existing user ids and passwords remain unchanged. 

Please Note:  As a result of the change in URL the IAD application will not be available 
on the 28/05 from 06:00hrs to 09:00hrs on the 29/05. 

If you experience any access problems please call the Shipper Help-Line on: 0800 91 77 
111.  For more general enquiries please send an email to 
'InternetComm.CPM@ngtuk.com' where one of our Internet Support Team will be happy 
to help you. 


